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TO:  GOVERNMENTAL AFFAIRS COMMITTEE  DATE:  MAY 4, 2016 
 
FROM:   CITY CLERK’S OFFICE     WARDS:  ALL 
   CITY MANAGER’S OFFICE 
 
SUBJECT: STANDING COMMITTEE REFERRALS FROM BOARDS AND COMMISSIONS 
 
ISSUE: 
 
The issue for Governmental Affairs Committee consideration are guidelines for referral of 
matters from City boards and commissions to City Council Standing Committees. 
 

RECOMMENDATION: 
 
That the Governmental Affairs Committee recommend that the City Council adopt the attached 
guidelines for referral of matters from City boards and commissions to City Council Standing 
Committees. 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
The City Council Rules of Procedure and Order of Business sets certain parameters for the 
referral of items to Standing Committees.  At the Governmental Affairs Committee meeting of 
April 6, 2016, the Committee requested staff to draft recommendations for referral of matters 
from boards and commissions to City Council Standing Committees.  The attached chart pairs 
each of the fourteen boards and commissions with one or more Standing Committees, with the 
Finance Committee as an option for all boards and commissions. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
 
There is no fiscal impact associated with this report. 
 
Prepared by: Colleen J. Nicol, City Clerk 
 Marianna Marysheva-Martinez, Assistant City Manager for 
 John A. Russo, City Manager 
Approved as to form: Gary G. Geuss, City Attorney 
 
 
Attachment:  

1. Board/commission referral chart 


